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Your Resume Stand Out Employment is a numbers game.
The economy is still weak and if you are qualified to
fill a position you will be let go from your current
job. The kicker is even if you want to get a new job,
you cannot fight your way in to the front of the
line. Before we go to the hiring process, employers
want to have a good idea of who they want to hire. A
well prepared resume will help increase your chances
of being selected. Here are seven ways to make your
resume stand out. It is important to follow all the
guidelines listed, but you should also be aware of
how you can improve your resume to increase your
chances of employment. 1. Personalize Your Resume A
resume is not just a resume. Do you use a business
card for your resume? It can be a cool picture with
your name and phone number. Do you have an
interesting hobby that could be placed on your
resume? If you own a business, a picture of you is a
good way to make your resume look professional. Your
skills and accomplishments can be outlined on the
first page in bullet format. Don’t be afraid to use
the first person because it gives your resume a more
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personable touch. 2. Create a Worthy Cover Letter
This is where you tell them why they should pick you
over the other applicants. Remember you are not just
selling yourself, you are also networking. To get a
second chance, you have to show the hiring manager
why you should be their choice. One bad mistake can
throw off the rest of your resume. A cover letter is
supposed 3da54e8ca3
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